
    

 

17th  March 2017  

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

In aid of Red Nose Day on Friday 24th March, the children may pay £1.00 

and come to school dressed in something funny i.e. funny hair, faces or 

clothes. All proceeds will go to Comic Relief. 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 
 


